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Against Topic

Comment

This proposal infringes upon the rights guaranteed under the 2nd amendment of constitution. Rights recently
upheld by the SCOTUS with MD governor amending state requirements to be in compliance with the constitution
and SCOTUS ruling. The commissioners took an oath to protect and defend the constitution; not impose regulations
that are self-serving and violate citizens rights. The state has validated that conceal carry citizens have met all
requirements to legally carry within state by the issuance of the permit. Guns are not permitted in county buildings
as is. Limiting conceal carry to within 100 yards of a county building provides no benefit or security to the general
public. Furthermore, the text of the bill specifically excludes the Commissioners. What makes the Commissioners
any more trustworthy to carry a firearm then the citizenry that they are bred from? It is a self-serving measure and a
ridiculous limitation.
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